
Dear all students, 
 
Please be informed that from February 1, 2019 onwards, if you need the following 
documents or need be charged one of the following fees:  

1. Temporary student card  
2. Verification letter 
3. Overdue fee from reading book borrowing service 

 
Please contact PC office and then follow these steps, 

 
All the fees, ​including reading book’s overdue fee​, must be paid at​ Financial office​, 2nd 
floor MUIC building. 
 
Any question please contact PC office or email ​icpc@mahidol.ac.th  
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